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1. Action Items

Add non-corrected 25 hour OFDP data to spreadsheet for ISM

2. Call To Order/Membership/Approval of Minutes

The meeting was called to order at ~ 12:00 noon by Warren Totten.  Minutes of the June meeting  were approved as circulated. Aung N. Oo from Imperial Oil was added as a new member. 
3. Current Status of Panel
At the current time there is very little activity with zero calibrated HST and one calibrated EGR stand. The main purpose of the meeting was to hear progress reports from the ISM Task Force and ISB Task Force and to discuss any items pertaining to the development of each test. 

4. ISM Task Force Report 
Daryl Baumgartner presented the update on ISM test development. Daryl’s presentation is included as an attachment. A summary of the presentation and discussion during the presentation follows:

a) The initial phase of the matrix has completed along with the statistical review. 

b) There appears to be discrimination on CHWL but other parameters are not as clear.

c) Phase 2 currently in progress ( 2 oils at 3 labs)
d) Following the completion of Phase 2 we will need to decide if the ISM can be used as a replacement for the M-11 EGR and if it is suitable for moving forward as a PC-10 test
e) Additional items which need to be finalized include calibration requirements, test procedure finalized, and final test kit contents

f) It is hoped to be able to finalize the data review by the end of September and come to some agreement as to a way forward by mid to late October

5. ISB Task Force Report

Mark Sarlo presented an update on the ISB test development which is included as an attachment.  The update shows work accomplished to date and what needs to be accomplished to move forward as a PC-10 test. The current target is to have the ISB discrimination matrix completed by the end of November for presentation at the December HDEOCP meeting.
6. CPD Report

Ron Buck presented the CPD report that is included as an attachment. There is very little activity other than the ISM and ISB work

7. TMC Report

No activity to report

8. Additional Business ( Old/New)

The next item of discussion centered on calibration recommendations for the ISM and ISB. Bob moved that the requirement for the ISM be 12 tests or 18 months which was identical to the C13. Jim Moritz seconded. After some significant discussion the motion passed with 4 in favor, 3 against, and one waive. Similar action was taken for the ISB and the motion passed with 5 in favor, zero against, and one waive.
9. Next Meeting
The next meeting was left at the call of the chairman and will probably be near the completion of the ISM matrix and data review.  
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